
BCFE News Sept 2023 Simon Harris 

 

Simon Harris visits Ballyfermot CFE and announces major 

funding for the College. 

 

Simon Harris visited BCFE on Tues 19th September to announce a major and substantial funding 

project for the college. 

Minister for Further and Higher Education, Research, Innovation and 

Science Simon Harris TD has today announced funding for a project at 

Ballyfermot College of Further Education (BCFE). 

 

Minister Simon Harris arriving in BCFE with Ballyfermot councillor, Vincent Jackson and BCFE 

Principal, Cecilia Munro 

 

“Ballyfermot College of Further Education and the campus here is one of 

the largest providers of Further Education in the country and I’m delighted 

that your proposal to enhance the facilities here has been successful and 

will now move to the next stage of development”. 

 



 

Cecilia Munro, Simon Harris, Vincent Jackson, John Moriairty (FET Director), Blake Hodgekins (FET 

Director) in the Anna Brett Performance Hall in BCFE 

Simon Harris addressing staff and students In BCFE

 

 


